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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Completion of Contract for North One-Half of Folsom Blvd. 
East of Notre Dame 

SUMMARY:  

Warren Construction, contractor for the subject project, has completed 
the work called for under Project No. 8979, Council Contract No. 79041 
dated 2-1-80.This work was completed to the satisfaction of the City 
Engineer on 4-1-80 at the authorized amount of $13,949.00 and acceptance 
is recommended. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

The City Engineer recommends-that the work called for under the subject 
contract be accepted and that final payment be made to Warren Construc-
tion at the time and in the manner set forth in the contract. 

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

Recommendation Approved: 

Walter J.	 ipe, Ci.y Manager 

cc: Accounts Payable Clerk 
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